
31 July 2024 

Barengi Gadjin Land Council 
C/- [Redacted]
Via email: [Redacted]

Dear Barengi Gadjin Land Council

Re:  Naming of Unnamed Road to Railway Dam Road in Diapur 

At the Council meeting held on Wednesday 24 July 2024, Hindmarsh Shire 
Council resolved to invite written submissions from the public regarding its 
intention to name an unnamed road at Diapur to Railway Dam Road, as per 
the guidelines for Geographic names. 

The unnamed road proposed for renaming is marked in the map below, with 
the road running from Nhill-Diapur to Rogers Road, Diapur. 

The naming was requested to identify the road in the case of emergency 
service access to the area. 

Council wants to ensure that BGLC has an opportunity to provide feedback 
in relation to the naming of the unnamed road during the consultation period 
from 25 July 2024 to 23 August 2024. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Joe Scimone, 
Development Engineer, by telephone on (03) 5391 4444 or email 
jscimone@hindmarsh.vic.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Monica Revell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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